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GUIDELINES FOR JUNIOR HIGH PARENTS AND STUDENTSGUIDELINES FOR JUNIOR HIGH PARENTS AND STUDENTS

In order to better communicate with parents and guardians of FSPS students, we wanted to
communicate changes in dress code as soon as possible. It is our hope that this will allow
you to make decisions as you are purchasing apparel for the 18-19 school year. Please
remember that although we are allowing shorts in the schools, it is our expectation that
students dress modestly and appropriately for the school environment. If you have
additional questions or concerns, please contact your school o�ce. Thank you!

SHORTS WILL BE PERMITTED
Students will be allowed to wear shorts, providing they are 
mid-thigh length all the way around the body. Spandex or 
form �tting shorts are not allowed regardless of length, 
unless they are worn underneath shorts that meet the length 
standard above.

HOLES AND RIPS....
Holes and/or rips in any attire may not be above mid thigh.

Tank tops, tops with spaghetti straps, as well as off the 
shoulder tops are not permitted.

TOPS

ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS? PLEASE 
CONTACT YOUR SCHOOL OFFICE. 

THANK YOU!
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